
From:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  12/04/2018 04:48:21 PM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Project Meeting with Developer's Team
 

Wes, the last date that Alan gave is confusing.  He says Thursday 12/19, but 12/19 is a Wednesday.  Can you ask him whether he
meant Wednesday 12/19 or Thursday 12/20?  Thanks.
 
 
From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 3:44 PM
To: Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Fwd: Hollywood Center Project Meeting with Developer's Team
 
Hi Tom,
 
We met with Caltrans and now they are ready to meet with you.  Alan has sent along some times (below).  I am not
available on 12/10 or 12/13, but I can make the other two.
 
Wes
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Forwarded message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐
From: Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Dec 4, 2018 at 3:41 PM
Subject: Hollywood Center Project Meeting with Developer's Team
To: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>, Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>, Patel, Kirk@DOT
<kirk.patel@dot.ca.gov>, Hanna, Ashraf W@DOT <ashraf.hanna@dot.ca.gov>, Edmonson, Miya R@DOT
<miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>, Struhl, Mine@DOT <mine.struhl@dot.ca.gov>, Marquez, Paul Albert@DOT <paul‐
albert.marquez@dot.ca.gov>, Noroozi, Homar@DOT <homar.noroozi@dot.ca.gov>, Zaghari, Ali F@DOT
<ali.zaghari@dot.ca.gov>, Saghafi, Abdolhossein@DOT <abdi.saghafi@dot.ca.gov>
 

Per our meeting today, here are the potential dates and sign‐in sheet:
 

1. 12/10/18 Monday at 11 AM to 1 PM
2. 12/13/18 Thursday at 2 PM to 4 PM
3. 12/17/18 Monday at 11 AM to 1 PM
4. 12/19/18 Thursday at 12 PM to 2 PM

 
Thank you!
 
Alan Lin, P.E.
Project Coordinator
State of California
Department of Transportation
District 7, Office of Transportation Planning
Mail Station 16
100 South Main Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 897‐8391 Office
(213) 897‐1337 Fax
 

 
‐‐
‐‐ 

Wes Pringle. P.E.
Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review100 S. Main Street,
9th FloorLos Angeles, CA  90012Cell Phone: 213-
718-0713
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213.972.8482 

 
 
***************************Confidentiality Notice************************************
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e‐mail and delete the original message and any attachment
without reading or saving in any manner.
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